Parsons, Susan

From: pat@linnton.com

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 11:53 AM
To: Parsons, Susan

Subject: oct. 1

Hi Susan,

Yes, I e-mailed my request to speak to Council on October 1, when you
were out of the office - (on vacation?). I would like to speak on the impact
of Chevron & oil companies on Linnton.

Pat Wagner

503-475-3731
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